COUNTY OF SAN MATEO

Inter-Departmental Correspondence
San Mateo Medical Center
DATE: March 25, 2005
BOARD MEETING DATE: April 12, 2005
SPECIAL NOTICE / HEARING: NONE
VOTE REQUIRED: MAJORITY
TO: : Honorable Board of Supervisors

FROM: Nancy Steiger, Chief Executive Officer, S\g?mjﬁateo Medical Center
. SUBJECT: -Agreement with The Regents of the University of California
Recommendation

Adopt a resolution authorizing the President of the Board to execute an agreement
with The Regents of the University of California to provide plastic surgery services.

Vision Alignment
Commitment: To Ensure Basic Health and Safety for All.
Goal 5: Provide residents access to healthcare and preventive care.

The agreement contributes to this commitment and goal by providing specialty
services plastic surgery services to county patients, specifically in the area of non-
cosmetic post-traumatic, post-cancer, and hand reconstructive care.

Performance Measure:

Measure FY2004-05 FY2005-06
Provide residents access to
necessary post-surgical plastic
surgery and reconstructive care 100% 100%

Background / Discussion ,
Plastic Surgery services are provided under the general direction of the Medical
Director of San Mateo Medical Center. Such care includes professional plastic




surgery services, specifically in the area of non-cosmetic post-traumatic, post-
cancer, and hand reconstructive care. The Regents of the University of California
provides plastic surgery services. For the past two years, they have provided these
services as a Contractor to the San Mateo Medical Center.

This contract maintains continued access to the highest standards of medical -
quality, for which UCSF is known, as well as a continued model for providing
professional medical services here at SMMC. Monitoring and evaluation of the
quality of services provided by contractor will be accomplished through peer review
" by the Quality Assurance Committee and the Chief Executive Committee of the
Medical Staff.

Term and Fiscal Impact

The base contracted rate of $9058.33 per month is the same as last year, but the
contract term has been extended from twelve months to thirteen months to coincide
with the respective San Mateo County and UCSF fiscal year periods. The term of
the agreement is thirteen months from June 1, 2004 through June 30, 2005. The
maximum amount for the term of the agreement increased from $152,100 for a
twelve-month period to $161,158.33 for the thirteen-month period. Funding for
FY2004-05 is included in the Adopted Budget for San Mateo Medical Center.




